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Dear Mr. Armstrong

I am the mother of a brain tumor survivor. We are suspect that the fumes from the active
Bishop Tube site contributed to my daughter's tumors. We did not know at the time of
purchasing our home in1987 that our nieghborhood was known as "The Cancer Hub" because
of Bishop Tube. I am so very disappointed that the PADEP sat on cleaning up this site for
decades. The holes in your present remidiation plan to clean up Bishop Tube are HIGHLY
CONCERNING!!

Amoung other issues, I am concerned that the PADEP, in its cleanup proposal, mentioned
unnamed chemicals would be used to break down toxins at the Bishop Tube site but have
failed to consider, let alone expose, the health and environmental effects of these yet to be
determined and/or unnamed chemicals.

The health of my family, nieghbors, environment, animals and Little Valley Creek are
extremely important to me! You, the PADEP, and my township officials are obligated to
uphold and protect our Constitutional Right to clean air, clean water and a healthy
environment!

Sincerely,
Kathleen Stauffer

64 Fahnestock Road
Malvern, PA 19355
United States




